
	

	

 

Editorial Foreword  
 
August	1,	2018	(E45).	Roadmapping	is	an	important	tool	for	industry,	government,	and	
funding	agencies	to	get	a	view	on	the	future	developments	of	a	certain	technologies	–	one	
of	the	best-known	roadmaps	is	the	Semiconductor	Roadmap	detailing	Moore’s	Law	over	
the	years.	Also,	for	Superconducting	Electronics	roadmaps	have	been	published	in	the	
past.	Currently,	work	on	an	update	and	extension	towards	Quantum	Information	
Processing	is	undertaken.	A	short	report	on	this	activity	and	search	for	additional	
members	as	well	as	an	announcement	of	a	special	session	dedicated	to	the	roadmap	at	
the	ASC	2018	is	published	in	this	issue.	
	

An	announcement	for	the	Editorial	Office:	Giampiero	Pepe	of	the	University	of	Naples,	
Italy,	will	leave	the	Electronics	Section	of	the	International	Editorial	Office	and	will	be	
replaced	by	Masataka	Ohkubo	of	the	AIST	in	Tsukuba,	Japan.	We	thank	Giampiero	Pepe	
for	his	work	for	the	SNF	and	hope	for	a	very	active	role	of	Masataka	Ohkubo	in	the	areas	
of	detectors,	instrumentation	and	standardization	of	Superconducting	Electronics.	

	
Horst	Rogalla	and	the	SNF	Editorial	Team 

 


